
SEYMOUR YOUTH LEAGUE 
P.O. Box  164  Seymour, IN   47274 

Softball & Baseball Programs for the Youth of Seymour Indiana 

           

February 6, 2018 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor,  

 

Even though we’re forecasted to get more snow before the weather breaks, it’s not 

to early to start planning for another exciting season of youth baseball and softball! 

 

The Seymour Youth League is a recognized 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization 

that needs your continued support.  Boys and girls from ages 5 through 13 compete 

in baseball and softball and this year we are expecting to field approximately 50 to 

60 teams made up of over 700 girls and boys from our community. 

 

Each year as youth board members we must fight an uphill battle in attempting to 

obtain enough businesses to sponsor teams in the league.  We would like to ask for 

your help as a possible sponsor of one of the many youth league teams. 

 

The sponsorship fee for 2018 will be $275.00 per team.  Your fee helps to keep the 

league affordable for the families in our community and helps the operating costs of 

the league.  Many individuals volunteer thousands of hours throughout the year to 

help make our program one of the most successful in Southern Indiana.  We still 

must pay, however, for uniforms, equipment, insurance, and other operating costs.  

Player registration fees and profits from our annual fund-raisers are other sources 

of support. 

 

Enclosed, for your convenience, is a self-addressed stamped return envelope for you 

to remit your sponsorship fee.  Please make your check payable to “Seymour Youth 

League, Inc.”  If you would like to sponsor more than one team, perhaps in both the 

baseball and softball leagues, please do so.  Several sponsors do like to sponsor both 

a boys team and a girls team. 

 

On behalf of the boys and girls of Seymour, we, The Board of Directors, thank you 

for your continued support of our program.  Our success depends greatly upon your 

loyal support. 

 

Yours in sports, 

 

 

 

Brad Henry  

Member - Board of Directors 

Seymour Youth Leagues, Inc. 

www.seymourbaseball.com 

 

http://www.seymourbaseball.com/


SEYMOUR YOUTH LEAGUE 

P.O. Box  164 ~ Seymour, IN   47274 
 

 

Company _________________________  Contact ________________ 

 

Address __________________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip  ____________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Address ____________________________________________  
 

 

_________ YES We would like to sponsor a team(s) for 2018 in  

 the Seymour Youth Leagues, Inc. program. 

 We have enclosed a check for $275.00 per team. 
 

 

_________ NO  We do not wish to sponsor a team for 2017. 
 

 

Please make checks payable to “Seymour Youth Leagues, Inc.” 

 

********************************************************* 
 

Do you have a child participating in the Seymour Youth League?    

    Yes______    No ______ 

 

Which sport?               Softball _________  Baseball __________ 

 

Child’s name___________________________      Age __________ 

 

Do you wish for your child to play on the team which you sponsor?   

   Yes ________  No_________ Does not matter_________ 

 

PLEASE RESPOND BY FRIDAY MARCH 15h, 2018 

 

If you plan to sponsor and indicate that you would like a child on the team that you sponsor the Seymour 

Youth League will make every effort to do so but there is the possiblilty that there are already to many 

sponsors for that particular league and/or that another sponsor’s child was picked for the same team.  In the 

past, record has it, that ~95% of the sponsors get to sponsor a team with the individual they want on the 

team.  In the case where we have to many sponsors or there is a team with two sponsors we call to ask if you 

would like a refund or move your sponsorship to another league and/or team. 


